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TOP NEWS

e Our Year 6 students raised over
$420 with their cake stall last
Wednesday. Thank you to all
families who provided the treats!

Our Book Week celebration day
was a huge success. Mrs
Johnson put on an amazing
Book Fair and dress-up parade.

Our Support Unit students really
enjoyed the dress-up parade this
year. We had a blow up dinosaur
and lots of enthusiastic, smiling
participants.

BAAYA YURRUNG PRESCHOOL

Our preschoolers are in their final semester of fun,
outdoor learning before they start big school in the
new year. They have an amazing outdoor environment
that enriches their creativity and thinking. Patrice and
Uncle Ron do an absolutely fantastic job. Sight and
hearing tests are currently being organised for our kids.

SUPPORT UNIT

Our Support Unit consists of five classes: Our Early
Intervention class, near our preschool. Four support
classes for students from Kindergarten to Year 6. Our
support classes are a regional resource, based here at
Manning Gardens Public School. Students from
schools in the Taree network can gain entry to our
Support Unit via a placement panel process. We are
proud of our inclusive approach to education.
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Principal's Report

Happy Father's Day!

by Paul Sortwell, our School Principal.

Last Friday our boys performed
extremely well at the zone junior boys
soccer gala day. This Wednesday our
students will represent our school in
rugby league. Mr Jacob Easey does a
tremendous job with all things sport at
Manning Gardens Public School.

We have a Father's Day stall on Thursday
for our students to pick up a gift for dad,
pop or uncle.

From one dad to all our dads, have a
great Father's Day!







Manning Gardens Public School - Barray Yurrung Preschool

Our Fantastic Preschool!

by Ms Patrice, our Preschool teacher.

Our preschool is for four year olds.
Generally most children have one year at
our preschool before they start
Kindergarten and big school.

We offer first class facilities and a great
team of people to work with your child.
We think our preschool is the best!

with ,us on

facebook
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Prepare for a day of sharing,
creating memories, and taking part
in a variety of enjoyable activities.
Here’s what to anticipate:

Creative Workshops
Fun-Filled Attractions
Lots of fun sports
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! Book Week 2023
Read Grow Inspire




Reminders and Updates

m , 'F o Attendance Matters
! R ‘ u‘ by Paul Sortwell

The message is simply ... we need all
student absences explained.
If your child is away from school, please

let us know.

It is a Department of Education
requirement that parents and caregivers .’ '
explain student absences. :

We have two mottos for attendance:

1.Students at school everyday.

2.All absences explained by parents.
Just give us a call and let us know why
your child is away from school. Tell a

- staff member or email the school.
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Make It Count
by Paul Sortwell

Daily attendance is crucial for strong and
effective learning and for children to I\
achieve a sound education. If your I
children are not sick, they should be at

school. We want every student, every

child to be at school every day.

If your child is sick, please keep them at_
home and seek medical advice as '
required. WA\
Parents, please explain all absences from “\\/
school. Call 6552-6333 and let us know

why your child was away.

a Strong home, school and community,,

> partnerships enhance your child's

'3 education.

® Book Week 2023
Read Grow Inspire

Be Safe Be Fair Be a Learner




The wonderful
wisdom of ants.,

Book Week 2023
Read Grow Inspire

FUN AT mGpS!



